
INTERAGENCY STAFF COMMITTEE COMMENTS 
REVIEW OF THE 2018 FISHERIES RESOURCE MONITORING PROGRAM 

 

• The Technical Review Committee (TRC) did a thorough review of the 2018 Fisheries Resource 
Monitoring Program (FRMP) funding cycle and addressed the Board’s primary questions from the 
February 2018 Board Work session meeting. The review resulted in 10 primary recommendations to 
implement for the 2020 FRMP funding cycle.  The proposed changes will further help to develop a 
more rigorous process that meets the goals and mission of the FRMP.  

• The Board should encourage the Office of Subsistence Management to continue working with 
Regional Advisory Councils to standardize and document the FRMP Priority Information Needs 
development process. 

 


